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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Portfolio 

Question No. 141 

Senator Humphries asked the following question at the hearing on 12 February 2013: 

 

Commissioned Reports 

 

a) How many Reports were commissioned by the Government in your 

department/agency this financial year to date?  Please provide details of each report 

including date commissioned, date report handed to Government, date of public 

release, Terms of Reference and Committee members.   

b) How much did each report cost/or is estimated to cost?  How many departmental 

staff were involved in each report and at what level?   

c) What is the current status of each report?  When is the Government intending to 

respond to these reports? 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

 

No reports were commissioned by the Government for the Attorney-General’s Department or any 

of its Portfolio Agencies in the period 1 July 2012 to 31 January 2013.  

 


